
School Council Meeting 18th May – 

Attending: Kathy, Marley, Rosie, Ella, Eddie, Brae, Hannah, Jack and Ruby. 

Actions from previous meeting: 

1)Fill a Jar ACTION – School Council to send out fliers with information about 

this. – Completed £181 raised. Feedback from the event: Very positive feedback 

from everyone and improved contents in the jars.  

2) ACTION - School Council to ask Mrs Champion about sports equipment for 

playtime and lunchtime use (idea – Ellie W) Mrs Champion has purchased a large 

bag of equipment for this purpose with the money raised from the Antony James 

visit. 

3) ACTION - School Council to discuss how to spend money raised for the 

playground with Mrs Dennehy – this is still outstanding. 

4) ACTION – hole in the fence - to be mended by our handyman. RN spoken to 

Steve. Children reported nobody could get out and they didn’t see it as a problem. 

5) ACTION: Y6 members of the school council to liaise with Mrs Champion and 

Mrs Parsonage to find out and report back how much money was raised for 

Sports Relief –£262.20 was raised 

Issues raised: 

1) Sports Tops from the money raised from Fill a jar – the council discussed 

the requirements – royal blue, NOT polo shirts or long sleeve and sports 

fabric not T shirt material (jersey fabric) and the school logo on. Examples 

were looked at on the internet.  ACTION – RN to find examples and to 

check with the school council before ordering.  

2) As discussed in pupil voice assembly, a suggestion box needs putting out with 

the school council display. ACTION – Scholl Council to see Mr Wilde who 

may have one and then to put it out and remind children about it in pupil 

voice assembly. 

3) Several members of the school council raised the issue of netball as they 

thought they may have a match. ACTION – School Council to speak to Mrs 

Champion.  



4) Sports day is planned for Friday 27th May. The school council would like to 

arrange a raffle as they felt parents liked this and it would raised some 

money for the council. They are going to ask for prizes on the school 

newsletter. 

 

Health and Safety + Safeguarding Concerns including E-Safety: See 4) 

from previous meeting. Otherwise no concerns raised and children reported 

feeling safe in school. 

Date of next meeting: 7th June Wednesday 2016  

 


